
Need some independent assistance?  

The Early Resolution Team at MBIE is a neutral independent third party who deal with employment 
related issues and can help facilitate information with us, the receivers, and you the employee. 
Assistance might be: 

 Speaking with you and us with your permission about your concerns; 
 Making sure everyone is fully informed with relevant information; 
 Referring you to a more appropriate agency if that would help. 

They can be contacted on  

CapabilityandEarlyResolution@mbie.govt.nz. 

 

 


